

Chapel Street Community Primary School, Chapel Street, Levenshulme, Manchester, M19 3GH

Tel: 0161 224 1269

Email: admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk

www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk

Find us on: 0 0



Thursday 8th December 2022

RE: Christmas events and information

Dear parents and carers,

We sent home a letter last week to outline what exciting plans we have for our children and parents/carers over the next two weeks' on the lead up to Christmas.

Please see some further details and information below we feel you need to know.

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day



Children should wear their active uniforms on Friday (tomorrow) but they can replace their school jumper/cardigan with a Christmas jumper if they would like to.

Tuesday 13th December - Year 4 Christmas Performance



This will take place in the gym hall at 9am-10am. Parents should drop your children as normal to their classrooms at 08:40 and then make your way to the KS2 back playground. You will then be invited into school using the door near to the gym hall.

Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Craft Morning (parents welcome)

This will be in your child's classroom. From 9am, you can enter your child's classroom through the external class door to join in with their activities. This will be for one hour only.

Thursday 15th December – Christmas Party Afternoon



This day will be non-uniform! Children are welcome to wear their own clothes/party clothes. Children will be enjoying parties with their classes in the afternoon.

Children should not wear offensive slogans/football kits/heeled shoes.

We welcome pre-packed party food. If parents/carers would like to send food into school for their child's class to enjoy, we request that all food is individually wrapped and delivered to your child's class teacher ON THURSDAY MORNING ONLY. We do not have any storage to keep food chilled. Allergy reminder: we are a nut-free school. Due to allergies, we remind parents/carers that we cannot accept food into school that contains nuts.

Friday 16th December - Last Day of Term

Have a very Merry Christmas! Thank you for your understanding and continued generosity.

Yours sincerely,

Miss C Fitton Admin & Communications Manager

